
 
 
 
From: Pound, Stephanie BCA:EX <stephanie.pound@bcassessment.ca>  
Sent: May 6, 2019 3:54 PM 
Subject: BC Assessment Meeting Invitation @ 2019 UBCM 
 
Hello! 
 
BC Assessment is once again proud to support the Union of BC Municipalities, and our ongoing 
collaboration and engagement with local governments. 
 
As part of this focus, we would like to extend an invitation for a personalized, one-on-one meeting on 
either Tuesday, September 24 or Wednesday, September 25 at the Vancouver Convention Centre. This 
opportunity provides the chance to meet with BC Assessment face-to-face to discuss property 
assessment topics specific to your community, for us to answer general questions about BC Assessment, 
or to introduce ourselves to newly elected officials. 
 
If you would like to book a one-on-one meeting, please contact BC Assessment Communications by 
Friday, May 31. Please specify which day your group would like to meet, and if you have any identified 
topics at this time. Closer to the Convention, we will be in touch to confirm meeting details and specific 
topic choices. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and collaboration, and we look forward to meeting with you 
in September! 
 
Sincerely, 
BC Assessment Local Government and First Nations department 
 

Stephanie Pound 

Communications & Events Coordinator 
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